
Linwood Grover III
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LD 178

Dear Senator Beebe-Center, Representative Salisbury, and members of the Criminal 
Justice and Public Safety Committee,
My name is Linwood M. Grover III, and I am writing in support of LD 178.
Please know when casting your vote on LD 178 that the residents in Maine greatly 
need this chance so we can get back to our families that need us, along with the 
communities safely and effectively.
I support ld178 and I hope your vote will represent that support. Thank you. 


